

August 22, 2025

Dear Families,

I hope this message finds you well! It's hard to believe, but we're just two weeks away from the end of the quarter, and with Labor Day weekend coming up, that means only 8 school days are left.

Over the next couple of weeks, we'll be wrapping up units, reviewing key skills, and finishing assessments. Please encourage your child to stay focused and do their best as we close out this part of the school year on a strong note!

Reporting Absences

When students are absent, families should use this quick and easy Google Form to notify the school.

MES Student Absence Notification Form https://forms.gle/4nv8G8pzoTiBftcC8

Volunteering

Visit <u>Volunteering in WCPSS</u> to learn more about volunteer renewal or apply to be a first-time volunteer. A government-issued form of identification (passport, visa, SSN, driver's license, or state ID card) is necessary to register as a volunteer.

Family Supports

How can the Morrisville Student Support Services Team (SSS) help your family? Complete this short survey to let us know: <u>MES Family Needs</u>

Tentative Quarter 1 Dates

08/27/25 Unit 3 Math Assessment Stories with Addition & Subtraction 08/29/25 Literacy End of Unit 3 Assessment 09/01/25 Labor Day No School 09/03/25 Social Studies Government Assessment 09/04/25 Track Out Day! 09/29/25 Track 1 Students Return

Helpful Links		
Specials Calendar	Student Absence Form	Principal Batten's Memo
Lunch Calendar	Welcome Video	Q1 Curriculum Video

Be on the lookout for our next newsletter with updates and reminders. Please don't hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or concerns! As always, thank you for your continued support